
 

 

Dear Families, 
  
This year we will be using a web-based program called Class Dojo to help track   students’ behavior.   It is 
an excellent communication tool to help keep parents updated about their child’s behavior. 
 
Class Dojo is a point system used to track student behavior throughout the day. Your child will be 
rewarded for the points they earn on a weekly basis.  Students love being able to track their points. 
 
We have a few basic rules for our class to ensure success in our daily learning routines. 
1.) Paying attention and following directions when given 

 


